From: BRUHM2@aol.com [mailto:BRUHM2@aol.com]

Sent: May 3, 2008 2:40 PM

To: BoardSec; Robert Caputo; Michael Millar; BRUHM2@aol.com
Subject: RE-APPLICATION-NUMBER-EB2008-0024

ATT; BOARD MEMBERS;
Regarding the above Application and the attached PO1 report.

My name is Ron Bruhm, | represent Bruhm Developments Ltd., as well | speak on behalf of
those of us affected by the application, belonging to the Main Street,401 Highway Property
Owners Group.

| was out of the County and only was available to address the application upon my return.
| realize the time has already passed for a reply, however, We as a group would like an extension
to express our concerns.

Those concerns which are obvious to some of us at this time are as follows;

1. We have a concern that this not affect the entrances to our properties either now or in the
future.

2. We have a concern that this not affect the use of our properties either now or in the future.

3. We have a concern that Union Gas will not oppose any plans or appeals for future use of our
properties either now or in the future.

4. We have a concern What are the intention of Union Gas? Union Gas has supplied some of us
with values of appraisal that do not represent the present market offers. It appears the time to
respond to these will not see them corrected or addressed properly.

We therefore fell an extension is in order.

Sincerely Ron Bruhm
P.S. I can be reached at 416-749-7070 or on my direct line 416-931-1110



